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Get back the pro-rata gratuity 
 
 

June 23, 2005 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

The University has already implemented the “Voluntary Departure Scheme” (VDS, 
hereafter) several months ago.  Since then, several dozens of our colleagues have 
already left the University through this scheme.  To our best knowledge, contracted staff 
members who have the gratuity term in their contracts are entitled to receiving the 
following compensation when leaving under the VDS: 
 

1. compensation for voluntary departure; 
2. pro-rata gratuity. 

 
For the rest of us, if you happen to know that some of our past colleagues have left 

University without receiving the pro-rata gratuity, please inform them to get back this 
entitlement from the University.   Although the economy is recovering, the inflation is 
coming back as well.  For the grass-roots workers, even a few thousand dollars mean 
much to them. Your collegiality will therefore be highly appreciated.  
 

Thank you for your attention and support. 
 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Executive Committee 
HKBU Faculty and Staff Union 
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